CITY OF NORMAN
Parks and Recreation Department
Norman, Oklahoma
14 January 2013

TABULATION OF RFP’S
RFP NUMBER 1314-36

The following is a tabulation of RFP’s received by the City of Norman for the Griffin Park
Soccer Field Lighting Project. Funding for this project is available in Griffin Park Soccer Field
Lighting Project, Account Number #050-9639-452.6101 — PR0141.

GRIFFIN PARK SOCCER FIELD LIGHTING PROJECT

SHAWNEE LIGHTING SYSTEMS $250,869
Shawnee, OK

KC ELECTRIC $301,155
Enid, OK

LIBRA ELECTRIC $328,700
Oklahoma City, OK

THRID GENERATION ELECTRIC $264,530
Tulsa, OK

RECOMMENDATION: That the project be awarded to Shawnee Lighting Systems, in the amount
of $250,869 as the lowest and best bidder to meet specifications.

City of Norman

Jud Foster, Director of Parks and Recreation



